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November 8, 1994

To Whom It May Concern,

It gives me pleasure to write this letter on behalf of Ms, Alida Segal. Mz, Segal
was enrolled in my Image Processing class during the Fall 1991 semester in the Com-
puter Science department at Columbia University. She did excellent work and her

enthusiasm for the material was well beyond what was necessary for the class.

Ms. Segal is a diligent and devoted individual. She masters new material very
quickly and thoroughly. Her questions are probing and exhibit a keen perseverance
towards full understanding. Despite the fact that English is not her native language,
Ms. Segal is very articulate and demonstrates very good communication skills, Her
traits of originality, resourcefulness, and perseverance will serve her well in a research
environment. I strongly recommend Alida Segal for a position in your program.

Sincerely yours,

Mo licky,
George Wolberg &
Associate Professor

Department of Computer Science

City College of New York
New York, NY 10031
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